From: Bill Johansen

billj@lynden.com>

Subject: [HOA_Board] HOA Meeting Information by Email 2020

Date: June 10, 2020 at 3:52:50 PM PDT

To: "members@highlandridge.us" <members@highlandridge.us> **Cc:** Highland Ridge HOA Board <hoa_board@highlandridge.us>

List-Id: Contact the board <hoa_board-highlandridge.us>

Hello Neighbors,

Hope everyone is safe and well. We are late getting this information to all of you. This has been an interesting year for all of us due to the Coronavirus.

Attached is the agenda, budget and the landscaping contract for 2020. What we are asking in lieu of a meeting this year due to social distancing for you to review the documents provided. The budget is slightly more this year due to the repair of our fence in the entrance. The fence is going on 19 years old and is need of repairs. All other cost remain basically the same. If you agree with all please vote YES and please email the Highland Ridge HOA Board. If you have discussion items please send to members at highland ridge.

We would like to have the dues of \$350.00 to Tim Amato our Treasure by June 19th. Please drop the check off to Tim at 13100 NE 36th Pl.

Also we would like to thank Gary for his work on the Board. This was Gary's second time being a Board member and did an excellent job. Thank you from us all.

If you are interested in filling Gary's board position please let the members know and we can vote.

Also if any information has changed phone number or email please let us know.

Hopefully in 2021 we can have our meeting earlier.

If you have any questions please let the Board members know. Listed below are the Board Members.

Bill Johansen – President Taben Main – Vice President Tim Amato – Treasure Gary Giusti – Secretary Carol MacKey – Board Member

Thank you for understanding this year.

Sincerely,

The HOA Board

HOA_Board mailing list

<u>HOA Board@lists.highlandridge.us</u> <u>http://lists.highlandridge.us/listinfo.cgi/hoa_board-highlandridge.us</u>

Visit http://www.highlandridge.us